
Help relieve poverty, one step at a time… 
  ` 

JOIN US FOR THE 

ANNUAL 

St. Vincent de Paul  

National “Friends of the 

Poor® Walk”  

September 21, 2024  

 
Being Held At: 

 

The National Shrine of Our Lady of the Snows  
 

Belleville, Illinois 
 

Walkers of All Ages and Pledges Urgently Needed Now! 

Hit the pavement for the poor…100% of funds raised go directly for charity. 

Your participation/pledge will provide:  food, clothing, emergency housing, medical care, 

transportation, utilities relief, job searches, and emergency help of all kinds!! 

❖ Register/Walk anytime between 8:00 am - Noon (advance registration not required) 
 

❖ Register at the Amphitheatre and then choose your route. 

 

 (Pledges can be designated to the parish SVDP Conference of your choice or to the 

Belleville SVDP Council…it’s up to you!) 

Register on the SVDP website under News/Events:  svdpsouthil.org 

By phone – 618.394.0126  

By email to pat.hogrebe@gmail.com  

On the day of the walk at the Shrine Amphitheatre 

https://svdpsouthil.org/
mailto:pat.hogrebe@gmail.com

